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4 November, 2021 

 
 
Dear Staff members of Khalsa Secondary Academy, 
 
Re: Transfer of Khalsa Secondary Academy to Sikh Academies Trust 
 
As you are aware, and were informed earlier this week, Khalsa Secondary School (KSA) will 
be transferring from Khalsa Academies Trust (KAT) to the Sikh Academies Trust (SAT).   
 
The Chair of Trustees and CEO’s from both Trusts, met on Tuesday 2 November, 2021 and 
had a very positive meeting.  We all want to reassure you that both Trusts are fully 
committed to ensuring a smooth and amicable transfer of the school which will enable the 
students and staff to continue learning and working as normal, and with as little disruption as 
possible.   
 
As part of the transfer, SAT will be carrying out a due diligence process and a series of 
engagement sessions with key stakeholders including yourselves.  This will be a chance for 
SAT to answer any questions you may have.  The staff engagement meeting has been 
scheduled for: 
 
 

Tuesday 16 November 2021, 3:15pm at Khalsa Secondary Academy 
 

 
We would encourage you all to attend, as this meeting will be very important for your future 
career at KSA. 
 
Thanking you in advance.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Jujar Singh      Shaminder Rayatt    
Chair of Trust, Sikh Academies Trust   Chair of Khalsa Academies Trust 

 
 


